
SUMMER CAMP IN POLAND
Halim Korzybski writes:

I would like to welcome you to a Summer Camp to take place at Wilczyska, located 80 kms from 
Warsaw. The dates are from July 31 to August 7, 2022.

I have been working on restoring the property that was once my grandparents' home for a number of
years now, and while the interior of the main building is still a work in progress, it does contain a 
finished space for latihan. In addition there is a separate house that includes bedrooms (with 
different numbers of beds totalling 20), bathrooms, meeting spaces and a kitchen where we can 
prepare joint meals. And, of course, there is plenty of space for camping in the beautiful parkland, 
with its many trees, flowers and two large, freshwater ponds.

My idea is to make the space available for us to share; however, we will create the content of the 
event all together. I trust it will be creative and inspiring! We will all be responsible for acquiring 
food (either bringing it with us or sourcing it locally) and cooking together in a family style.

The cost per person would be 5 euros a night for camping (negotiable for family tents), or 15 euros 
per night for a bed in shared accommodation. 

Please get in touch with me by July 15 at the latest, so that I may get a sense of how many we 
might be. I would also appreciate any input you may have concerning activities and content. Would 
you like to run a workshop or do you have an interesting theme for discussion? Obviously, we 
would also be having latihans and kejiwaan sessions.

I look forward to hearing from you. Please write to: halimkorzybski@gmail.com 
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